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July 16,1985

Region V
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Inspection and Licensing Section
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Attention: Ms. Riedlinger

Gentlemen:

Subject: Lic. No. 53-00515-01, Docket No. 030-06839

Reference is made to our letter of July 11, 1985, requesting changes to our NRC
Byproducts License and to our telephone conversation of July 16,1985.

' Nill you please expedite the issuance of the authorization for Hg-203 as requested in
our letter? We would like to use this isotope as soon as practicably possible.

Betty Wood will be authorized to use licensed materlot described in items A, B, C, D,
& and Hg-203 rather than items A, B, C, D,L and Hg-203.

Delete James Carr and Matthew Perry from the request as authorized users. After a
period of supervised on-the-Job training, a new request authorizing them to use
radioisotopes will be submitted.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation and assistance in these matters.

Sincerely yours,

Y&B (f?bt Ws
Robert R. oberts, PhD
Radiation Safety Officer
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